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New Director Hired for Falls City Chamber and Main Street

(KTNC) --The Falls City Area Chamber of Commerce and Main Street organization has hired a
new Executive Director.

David Branch of DuBois has been hired to lead the organization. He replaces former Executive
Director Eric Barr, who resigned in November.

Branch will begin his duties with the Falls City Chamber and Main Street on January 6th.
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